

300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

October 25, 2019

Chair and Members of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee

Re: Resignation – Councillor E. Peloza – Middlesex-London Health Unit Board

It is with regret that I submit my resignation related to my appointment as a Member of the Middlesex-London Health Unit Board.

As we enter the second year of the term, it has become apparent that there is a need for me to dedicate more of my time to respond to matters within my Ward. In order to achieve this, there is a need for me to resign from my position on the MLHU Board.

I thank you for your understanding of this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Elizabeth Peloza Councillor, Ward 12

Clipateth Pelga